
 

The Texas Peace Officer Memorial on the Grounds or the Texas Capitol is running out of space to memorialize the 
names of our fallen Heroes.  
 

The Texas Peace Officer Memorial Committee is launching a campaign to raise money to expand and renovate the 
memorial. 
 

To donate directly to the Friends of the Texas Peace Officer Memorial:   Friends of the Texas Peace Officer  Memorial 
 

To donate by check, mail to:  Friends of the Texas Peace Officer Memorial, 6200 La Calma Drive, Austin, Texas 78752 
 

Relentless Defender has created a memorial shirt with all the proceeds being donated to the Friends of The Texas 
Peace Officer Memorial.  To purchase a shirt:   https://relentlessdefender.com/shop/tpom/ 

 

For more information, contact Dick Brock at 512-466-6891 or dick.brock@tmpa.org 
 

More information about the Texas Peace Officer Memorial:  https:/www.texaspeaceofficersmemorial.org/ 
 

 
Friends of the Texas Peace Officer Memorial is a 501(C)3 non-profit, Tax ID 45-4984112 
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